
 

Junior and Little Junior Room Term 4 Newsletter 
 
Welcome back to Term 4, we hope you had a lovely break away and managed to 
spend some time recharging ready for the busy weeks ahead. 
 
Just a quick heads up, Mrs Bailey is heading away on camp with the Senior Room 
this week, so will be doing her full day on Monday rather than the Friday this week. 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, her class will be back in the main classroom with 
Mrs Hull. 
 
Sunhats are required this term, these can be purchased from the school office. We 
do have water fountains at school but also encourage the tamariki to bring a drink 
bottle for the classroom. (Water only). 
 
Events coming up this term: 
Working Bee at school this coming Monday 23rd October, 11am 
Junior Athletics fun day 29th November 
Life Education and Wings over Wairarapa (Week 7) 
Parent conferences Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th December 
Teacher Only Day November 20th 
 
Our numeracy focus this term will be around Statistics and Probability and our 
beautiful Sensory Garden will be one of the main themes that we base our learning 
around. 
 
We will continue to send reading books home until around Week 9 this term, it is 
important that these are read at home with you as this helps cement the learning 
the tamariki are doing in class. Please help them to remember to put their bookbags 
back in their schoolbags afterwards.  
 
Can we please have all poetry books back for Monday after you have read the 
poems with your tamariki. 
 
If you have any questions or issues, please don't hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Anna Hull and Kerri Bailey 
 
annah@sfs.school.nz 
kerri@sfs.school.nz  
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